
Dear Kindergarten Parents, 
 

We know some of you have a lot of questions about 
kindergarten staggered days. Our normal routine is this…. 

 
At the end of July, you usually receive a letter from the 

school telling you which two days of the first two weeks your 
child will attend. During the first two days, students will all meet 
together and all teachers will get to know all students. We will do 
some assessments and the students will be divided into classes.  

 
At the end of the second staggered day, students and 

parents are introduced to their Kindergarten teacher. Both of 
these two days have a noon pick-up time and buses do not run 
at that time.  
 

Because of all the changes in our world, this may not be the 
procedure for this coming year, but we wanted to explain what 
typically happens so you will have a few questions answered. We 
will update you as we know more information.  
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
Sunnyview Kindergarten Teachers 


